1/18/15

Safety Alert

Reported Burglaries

Date of Incidents: 01/18/2015 during the early morning hours.

Description: The Saratoga Springs Police and Skidmore College Campus
Safety are investigating 2 burglaries that occurred on campus. The first burglary
took place in Case Center at the Skidmore Shop where a pane of glass was
smashed and one or more persons entered the Shop. The second burglary took
place in the Saisselin Art Building where several panes of glass were broken,
some items were taken and some damage was done to the interior of the
building.

If you have any information:

Please contact the Saratoga Springs Police Department at 584-1800 or the Skidmore
College Campus Safety Department at (518) 580-5567, or the TIPS line at (518) 580-
8477.
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